
May 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Hoch 

1525 Acton Street 

Berkeley, CA 94702 

 

Dear Paul: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated May 15, 1996. 

 

The Board has benefitted from your exhaustive files and willingness to share information with us.  

As always, I have shared what you sent to me with other appropriate staff members.  Thanks again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


